
Spearfish Tennis Association Meeting, 3-19-12, Rec Center 
  
  
President Dexheimer called the meeting to order. 
  
Members present: Doug Dexheimer; Doug Stevens; Kyle Doerges; April Gregory; John Roberts. 
  
We discussed the Winter indoor Youth Tennis Program; 
   Budget 
      Income – Quick- Start Program        $825.00 
                       Middle Sch., High Sch    $765.00 
       
       Funds in BHSU Foundation            $1,982.65 
                                         Total                       $3,572.69   
  
        Expenses -       Rent Rec Center          $339.20 
                                 Rent Young Center     $765.00 
                                 Doug Dexheimer 
                                 Fee                               $512 
                                 Doug Stevens Fee        $315.00 
                                            Total                  $1,931.20 
                                                             
                                  Income                         $3,572.64 
                                  Expenses                      $1,931.20 
                                  Balance                        $1,641.44 
  
   We discussed the possibility of using promotional materials in advance for next year. 
    Summer registration for Summer Rec Programs are in progress. (Begins 6/4) 
  
    Doug Stevens suggested depositing money from Winter Program in BHSU Foundation  
    as soon as possible. John Roberts agreed to do this. John Roberts suggested a small  
    stipend be paid to the person receiving registration.. 
  
We expressed concern about unknown persons lowering the windscreen on the first  
court facing South. Discussion regarding possibility of networking to get more people playing 
tennis. 
  
Next meeting 16th April, 6:30pm. Rec Center 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Dick Hicks, Secretary  (Thanks to Doug Stevens who took the notes) 
 


